
An Equal Opportunity/Affirmative Action Employer 

 

 

TRANSMITTAL LETTER 
The University of North Carolina 

General Administration 
 

Transmittal Number 63 
March 24, 2009 

 

THIS LETTER TRANSMITS CHANGES TO THE 
UNC POLICY MANUAL 

 
Subject:  

300.2.5[G] Guidelines on Interpreting General Statute § 126-5(c1)(8): Instructional and  
  Research Staff Exempt from the State Personnel Act regarding faculty at North  
  Carolina School of Science and Mathematics. 

  The Guidelines were approved by the President on July 1, 2007.  Should you have 
   any questions pertaining to these Guidelines, please contact Dr. Harold Martin,  
   Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs at 919-962-4614. 
 

400.1.8[R] Regulations on use of Common Census Date for Reporting Purposes in  regards  
  to provisions affecting North Carolina School of Science and Mathematics. 

  The Regulation was approved by the President on July 1, 2007.  Should you have  
   any questions pertaining to this Regulation, please contact Dr. Alan Mabe, Vice  
   President for Academic Planning and University-School Programs at 919-962-4589. 
 

700.1.4[G]  Guidelines on Admission of Undocumented Aliens in regards to provisions  
  affecting North Carolina School of Science and Mathematics. 

  The Guidelines were approved by the President on July 1, 2007.  Should you have 
   any questions pertaining to these Guidelines, please contact Ms. Laura Luger,  
   Vice President and General Counsel at 919-962-4588. 

700.2[R] Regulations of UNC General Administration with Respect to the Family 
  Educational Rights and Privacy Act in regards to provisions affecting   
  North Carolina School of Science and Mathematics. 

  The Regulation was approved by the President on July 1, 2007.  Should you have  
   any questions pertaining to this Regulation, please contact Ms. Kathryn Bender,  
   Associate Vice President for Legal Affairs at 919-962-0533. 

900.3[G] Guidelines on Producing Catalog Statement on Residence Classification in  
  regards to provisions affecting North Carolina School of Science and   
  Mathematics.  The Guidelines were approved by the President on July 1, 2007.   
  Should you have any questions pertaining to these Guidelines, please contact         
  Dr. J. Michael Reidy, Vice Chancellor for Administration, North Carolina School  
  of Science and Mathematics at 919-416-2961. 

 
The above documents are attached herein or can be found on our website at the link below: 

 http://www.northcarolina.edu/policy/index.php 
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